
Restructuring Team Report to Council 

August 9, 2022 

 

Since our last report to Council our team has met twice and is scheduled to meet again this week 

on Thursday.  We have made significant headway on our proposed Template outlining what a 

single Governance Board looks like, which will be shared with Council once the initial full draft 

has been completed. 

 

Additionally at our Council meeting in July, Debbie Pallatto-Fontaine discussed how the Storrs 

Congregational Church has developed their Governance Board. At tonight’s meeting we will be 

looking at the model the Greendale Church in Worcester adopted. 

 

It is our plan for the September meeting to share at least one proposed organizational chart 

depicting a possible structure for FCCW. To that end we will be asking for your input – what 

questions do you want us to answer at that time?  

 

Our team recognizes that changing from the structure that FCCW has had for decades and 

decades to a new streamlined model is not a simple process.  It takes a great deal of time and 

patience and it takes an abundance of prayer.  We ask that you be in prayer with us. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Charlene Swanson 


